
Special Meeting of the Lackawanna City Council Postponed

Due to circumstances beyond the control of the City, the special meeting scheduled for today is 
postponed. Information needed to make an informed decision on the projects listed on the agenda had 

not yet been received by the close of business on Friday, as anticipated. In order to make informed 
decisions for the best interest of the City, it was felt that postponing the meeting to a future date was 

the best option.

Sorry to those that may be inconvenienced by this. We will let you know the date & time the special 
meeting when it is finalized.


